Three Creek Livestock Auction, Inc.



January 31st, 2025

Dear Donation Recipient,

Three Creek Livestock Auction, located in Hugo, OK. sponsors an ongoing donation program for producers. For each cow/calf/bull that is sold through our normal Friday livestock auction, we donate \$1 to a youth organization of the producers choosing.

You are receiving this letter, and donation, because one or more of our producers have indicated they would like for your organization to receive this donation.

There is nothing as an organization that you need to do, just accept this as our way, as owners of Three Creek Livestock Auction, of saying thank you for continuing with the traditions and lessons that working with livestock brings to your area and specifically the youth.

Please be assured this is not an error, nor is it a request for anything on your part as an organization. Someone in your community has taken the time to be sure you are receiving this donation, and we are pleased to be involved in making it possible.

Chris & Heather Smith

Owners

Three Creek Livestock Auction